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Dhwani Shah

From: Nairn Robertson nrobertson@king.ca  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 3:26 PM 
To: cofa cofa@king.ca 
Subject: RE: REQUEST FOR COMMENTS: A-24-49 (88 Sunny Acre Cres, King City) 
 
Good afternoon COFA, KFES have no comments/concerns with this minor variance application. Stay safe, talk 
soon. 
 

 

Nairn G. Robertson, C.E.T., C.F.I. 
Fire PrevenƟon Officer 
Fire and Emergency Services | Township Of King 
2045 King Road l King City, ON l L7B 1A1 
905.833.4071 
nrobertson@king.ca  

Proudly Serving the residents of the Township of King! 
 
The information contained in this message is directed in confidence solely to the person(s) named above and may not be otherwise 
distributed, copied, or disclosed.   
This message may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under the Municipal Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act.   
If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately advising of the error and delete the message without 
making a copy. Thank you. 

 


